
Email to members of the MDS,NDA, MSDA, MAGD, MDAC, MAPD, ACF and others. 

 On Fri, Mar 30, 2012 at 12:58 PM, Willie Richardson, DDS > wrote: 

 

Congratulations and many thanks to our esteemed Senator Joan Carter Conway, Delegate Nathaniel T. Oaks 

and Delegate Sheila E. Hixson for sponsoring the Oral Health Education - Certification & Monitoring legislation. 

We also appreciate the time everyone gave to testify and to provide recommendations on how to best 

collaborate and advance SB 867/HB1401. Both bills have now passed and we eagerly await the signature of 

Governor O'Malley!  Please take time to read about the efforts to move this legislation forward in the attached 

press release. 

 
Thank you again, 

 
Willie Richardson, DDS  
President 
Maryland Dental Society 

 


